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Dear Parents, 

 

Our footballers were playing superbly during their 

tournament this week when the play had to be 

abandoned due to bad weather. Well done to      

everyone who took part. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Academy Conversion 

A great deal of work is continuing behind the 

scenes in order for us to complete our conversion 

to academy  status with Chester Diocese Academy 

Trust before the end of this term. There are no 

major changes planned in terms of uniform or 

school name. Outwardly you will see very few 

changes but we are very excited to be working 

with CDAT and look forward to our future. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

One change that will be implemented shortly is 

that we will be introducing a new parent payment 

system as we will no longer be dealing with      

Cheshire East for our payments.  

 

We are currently trialling different systems and 

hope to be able to introduce our chosen one to you 

all at the beginning of March. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Valentines Disco 

 

The PTA are hosting a Valentines Disco on Friday 

9th February from 6pm-8pm in the school hall. 

 

Food will be available from 6pm. There will also be 

drinks, sweets and a raffle.  

 

Parental supervision is required please.  

 

Entry is £2 for adults and £1 for children.  

Everyone is welcome.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Today we celebrate our lunch time sports 

clubs run by Mr Jones.  

 

Each day between 12 and 1pm the children 

can choose to join in with a variety of sports 

and games. 

 

In addition children can run the golden mile 

or enjoy time playing with their friends.  
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Safer Internet Day 2018 will take place on      

Tuesday 6th February with the theme 'Create, 

Connect and Share Respect: a better internet 

starts with you.'  

 

Coordinated in the UK by the UK Safer Internet 

Centre the celebration sees hundreds of schools 

and organisations join together to raise awareness 

of online safety issues and run events and  

activities right across the UK.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


